
What is a “hold,” and how can I get it removed? 

 
 

UCA uses a system of holds to make sure students complete necessary tasks. 

Having account holds can create difficulty for a student when needing transcripts 

or registering for classes. Be sure to check myUCA for these holds and take care of 

them as soon as possible. To see if your account has any holds, login to myUCA 

and follow the directions below: 

 Click on the Self-Service Tab 

 Click on Student & Financial Aid 

 Click on Student Records 

 Click to “View Holds” 

Pre-Nursing Education Counselors must meet with students before lifting 

registration advising holds. The School of Nursing cannot lift any other type of 

hold. You must see the department or office in which the hold has been created for 

removal (Ex: Financial Aid, Student Accounts, Student Health, etc.) 

 


